
 

Public Hearing for the Washoe Tribe’s Tribal Transportation Improvement 
Program (TTIP) 

The Tribal Roads Department will present the Washoe Tribe’s Draft 2021-2025 Tribal Transportation 
Improvement Program (TTIP) at the regular monthly community council meetings of the Dresslerville 
Community Council (05/05/21), the Washoe Woodfords Community Council (05/06/21), the Carson 
Community Council (05/12/21), and at the Washoe Tribal Council (05/14/21) to approve and adopt the 
2021-2025 TTIP. 

Comments may be made at each of the aforementioned meetings. 

 

 

For additional information, or to obtain or view a copy of the draft TTIP please contact: 
Kenneth Cruz, Tribal Roads Department Director 
kenneth.cruz@washoetribe.us (775) 265-8658 
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